Bright, Kathy (based on “Echoes from the forest”, editor Roger Underwood (1990))

She and Kathy Pentony graduated in 1973 with BSc Forestry from ANU. They were the first female professional
foresters employed by the Forest Department. Kathy worked in Manjimup Inventory & Planning, in the mid 1970s.

Resigned in late 1970s to work in the eastern States.



